
  
 

PPEA:  Unsolicited Proposal Received 
 
 
Proposed Project: Wireless Broadband Infrastructure 
 
Proposer Name: US Cellular 
 
Unsolicited Proposal 
Submission Date: April 15, 2023 
 
Posting: May 22, 2023 
Close:  July 3, 2023 
 
The Grayson County Board of Supervisors voted to adopt the PPEA guidelines at its 
April 13, 2023 meeting, and consistent with this process, County Administration has 
accepted this unsolicited proposal for consideration.  
 
Therefore, in accordance with the Public-Private Facilities Infrastructure Act of 2002 
(PPEA) (Va. Code § 56-575.1, et seq.), the unsolicited proposal shall be posted for a 
period of not less than 45 days. 
 
Grayson County has received an unsolicited proposal under the PPEA, intends to 
evaluate the proposal, may negotiate an interim or comprehensive agreement with the 
proposer based on the proposal, and will receive for simultaneous consideration any 
competing proposals that comply with the procedures adopted by the County and the 
PPEA.   
 
   

Stephen A. Boyer 
 

County Administrator 
Grayson County 

 
 

129 Davis Street 
P.O. Box 217 

Independence, Virginia  24348 
EMAIL:  jdbishop@valink.com 

 
John D. Bishop 

County Administrator 
 

Phone (276) 773-2471 
Fax:  (276) 773-3673 
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